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Sheriff James A. Perelman 
Nantucket County Sheriff’s Office 
20 South Water Street, PO Box 419 
Nantucket, MA 02554 

 
Dear Sheriff Perelman:  
 

I have received the petition of Josh Coffin of MuckRock News appealing the response of 
the Nantucket County Sheriff’s Office (Office) to a request for public records. G. L. c. 66, § 
10A; see also 950 C.M.R. 32.08(1). On February 14, 2021, Mr. Coffin requested various 
categories of records related to Title IV-D programs and services.  
 
Previous appeals 
 

This request was the subject of a previous appeal. See SPR21/2853 Determination of the 
Supervisor of Records (November 9, 2021). The Office provided a response on November 23, 
2021. Unsatisfied with the Office’s response, Mr. Coffin petitioned this office and this appeal, 
SPR21/3104, was opened as a result. 
 

Subsequently, the Office provided Mr. Coffin and this office with a supplemental 
response on December 8, 2021. Given that this appeal was opened based on the November 23rd  
response, I will consider this administrative appeal closed. Mr. Coffin may appeal the substantive 
nature of the Office’s December 8th response within 90 days. See 950 C.M.R. 32.08(1). 
 

Sincerely, 

                                                                                  
Rebecca S. Murray 
Supervisor of Records 

 
cc: Josh Coffin, MuckRock News 
      Sandra Daub 
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